
Bay Area Meals on Wheels
14045 Space Center Blvd

Houston, TX 77062

April 3, 2013

Marilyn Musial
Rotary Club of Space Center
PO Box 58862
Houston, TX 77258-8862

Dear Marilyn:

I want to thank you and Space Center Rotary for your generous donation! I was looking over our records and noted that

your donation was twice as much as you have given us in the past and that is thrilling. We are able to buy about 890
meals with the $4000 that you gave us, and we are really thankful for your generosity. The Rotan/s support is so
appreciated by Bay Area Meals and Wheels.

When you had asked me to give a 20 minute talk I honestly was terribly nervous about talking for so long. You're group
was so receptive and kind that I really enjoyed the experience. I also enjoyed having lunch and all of your fellowship. The
Rotary is a very welcoming group.

We would not be able to function without support like the Rotary has given us. Thank you so much for being so
generous!

Sincerely,

Rebecca Johnston, President
Board of Directors
Bay Area Meals on Wheels, Inc.

Phone: 281 486 5827
Email: vrcajohnston@sbcglobal.net


